
St. Columcille Parish 
Dear Parishioner,  

 

Now is a great time to reflect on your personal service within our Parish Community and 

consider taking on a new role in the various ministries that St. Columcille offers. 

 

Please fill out below to indicate you would be willing to become involved in an ongoing 

Parish ministry you are NOT currently involved in. (If already affiliated with a Ministry or 

Organization no need to submit.)  

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Yes, I would be willing to be involved as: 

 

_____ Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion 

 

_____ Lector 

 

_____ Usher  

 

_____ Mass Server (First Communion recipient and older)  

 

_____ Homebound and Nursing Home Ministry 

 

_____ St. Elizabeth Council of Catholic Women  

 

Name:_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number:______________________________________________________________   

 

E-Mail: ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please return via the collection basket or mail to the Parish Office (St. Columcille, 320 

N. 21
st
 Street, Mattoon, IL  61938) Someone will contact you with additional information.  

Thank you for your willingness to serve.  

 

If you would like more information about a particular ministry prior to committing, 

call the Parish Office at 235-0539 or reach out to Fr. John and we would be happy to answer 

any questions you may have.  


